
WHEN: March 7, 2024

TIME: 5-6:30 PM

WHERE: ZOOM (link  sent to those who RSVP)

WHY: EEA and 4J will provide a space for parents to

share their students’ experiences with inclusion.

**A Spanish-speaking Parent Listening Session will be held in-

person on April 9th. Details and a Save the Date are

forthcoming**


